
SENIORS UNITED NOW 

NORTH WEST  EDMONTON CHAPTER MEETING 

LOCATION:  TRINITY UNITED CHURCH, 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 20, 2015 

MINUTES SUBMITTED BY:  JUDI PETERSON 

 

Judi Peterson, Acting Chairman, called the meeting to order at 1:30 p.m.  Judi greeted the 14 

people in attendance. 

 

Judi Peterson provided the following SUN Board report: 

 

 May 5, 2015 – the Annual General Meeting was well organized and over a hundred SUN 

members attended.  Special recognition awards were presented to the four outgoing 

Board members.   Judi gave special recognition and thanks to the SUN members who 

volunteered at the AGM.   

o The guest speaker at the AGM was Ernie Hui, Seniors Deputy Minister.  He 

conducted a very good presentation followed by a Q & A session. 

o A very tasty luncheon was served. 

o Door prizes were provided. 

o The 50/50 winner donated the winnings back to Seniors United Now. 

 May 6, 2015 – Bill Moore Kilgannon, Executive Director, Public Interest Alberta, 

conducted Advocacy Training.  18 people were in attendance. 

 May 25, 2015 – Board members will attend a Calgary Chapter organizational meeting. 

 May 29, 2015 – Board members will attend a Red Deer Chapter promotional meeting.  

Two toast masters from Red Deer were encouraged to become involved and assist the 

Chapter. 

 Paul Stocker, from our St. Albert chapter, stepped forward to be a new Board member. 

 

Judi read the Executive Directors report of what has been done during the month of April. 

 

Sharon Nault discussed the plans of the BBQ on June 20, 2015 and needed volunteers. 

 

We took a small break at 1:50 for cookies and coffee.  

 

At 2pm Judi introduced Steve Renaud and Sharon Smith to discuss The West End Seniors Centre 

and what is offered to seniors.  There are many activates and city bus trips offered. 

 

At 3pm we adjourned our meeting. 


